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Dear Committee for Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018, 
 
I follow with great interest of dismay for all involved in making this decision of terminating pregnancies.  
 
To terminate pregnancies with such broad boundaries, is murder.  
 
There is not any long term reason to put an end to precious brand new life, especially while in the protection 
of the mother’s womb.  
A young one, full of life’s potential, has had no chance to taste the goodness of even breathing, if life is 
terminated! 
 
Murder! 
 
Kind regards and respect for your life, 
 
Helen Schache 
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